
 

 

Notification of Resumption of Operation 
NCE FM Translator Station K208BT, Safford, Arizona (Facility ID 3384) 

 
The Arizona Board of Regents for Benefit of University of Arizona (“University”), 

licensee of noncommercial educational FM translator station K208BT, Safford, Arizona, hereby 
notifies the Commission that the station resumed regular operations as of June 13, 2022, in 
accordance with the station’s license.  This notification is a follow-up to the University’s June 3, 
2022 notification of the station’s temporary silent status (in LMS File No. 0000192945). 
 


